
 

 

 

April 3, 2018 

Dear Classmates, 

In less than two months, we will be celebrating our 50th Class reunion. Please help us in making 

the final preparations. We have many things planned for our reunion weekend. Hopefully, you 

will be able to join us. 

We have a block of rooms set aside at the Ramada Inn, 3325 Davenport, Saginaw, MI, 

phone: 989-793-7900 or 800-654-3309. Mention MLS Class of 68. The room rates are 

$79/king; $89/double queen; $99/suite; plus taxes. These rates apply to May 25 & 26, only. You 

must make the reservation by April 25, 2018, to receive this rate. 

The MLS Foundation has planned many events especially for our class. Please carefully read 

through the letter from the Foundation for details and information of these events. This letter 

also includes important information regarding parking. 

Other optional events planned include: An informal gathering Friday following the concert at 

Uno’s on Tittabawassee. 

Lunch Saturday following the graduation service at Timber’s on State Street.  

Sunday Breakfast/Brunch: Meet at Fuzzy’s after worship services around 10:30-10:45 for our 

final farewell. 

 

The Foundation office is preparing a commemorative booklet, available to all classmates. It will 

not be complete without your participation. Please take a few minutes to fill out the enclosed 

form, or go online to complete your history. Included in the enclosed pages is information on 

how you may receive your own personal copy. 

 

It’s time to get busy, go online, make your reservations, or fill out the enclosed forms, we must 

have everything no later than April 30th. Call or write your friends and fellow classmates to be 

sure they get their reservations and paperwork taken care of too. Don’t miss out – let’s reunite 

for our 50th MLS Reunion! 

 

God’s blessings, 

Glen Thompson, Mary Jo Westphal, and Sue Dobson 

 

Ph: Sue - 989-792-6945  

email: Mary Jo – mjw@mlsem.org 


